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Dear Parents / Caregivers,          29.01.16 
 
Welcome to our new school year. I’m looking forward to working together with you and your child. Thus 
far, the class has settled in well, and all students appear to be looking forward to Year 3.  
 
In order for me to accommodate for your child, I would appreciate you filling out the attached information 
form. If you wish to discuss anything further, feel free to contact the school office to arrange a meeting. I 
am also available via email at molly.cresswell1@det.nsw.edu.au. 
 
Below is a short list of some equipment students will need this year.  
 

3C Equipment List 
 HB lead pencils 
 Coloured pencils 
 Textas 
 Enclosed pencil sharpener (so children do not have to get out of their seats to go to the garbage bins) 
 Glue sticks – at least one each term 
 Highlighters 
 Packet of whiteboard markers 
 Ruler (Wooden or strong plastic – not ‘bendy’ or metal rulers please) 
 Eraser 
 An A4 sized Homework Book  
 Large pencil case for home reading 
 Library bag 
 Paint smock 
 Chapter book 
 All children must have hats to participate in outdoor activities. 
 The children may have water bottles in the classroom, but must only contain water and not be frozen 
 
I like to spend ten minutes a day in silent reading, as a way for students to cool down after lunch and 
recess, and switch on their minds for learning. A chapter book suitable for independent reading would be 
best to sustain interest throughout the term. 
 
Thank you to those of you who have sent in tissues or such items already. We now have plenty of tissues, 
which should last throughout the year.  
 
Please ensure that all items are labelled with your child’s name, as things can easily get misplaced.  
 
 
Attached is a short questionnaire, and I would appreciate if this page could be completed and returned 
to me as soon as possible.  
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Alexander St 
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CHILD’S NAME:_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
AGE THEY ARE NOW:_________________________________BIRTHDAY:_________________________________ 
 
MY CHILD IS GOOD AT:__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
MY CHILD ENJOYS:_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
THIS YEAR I HOPE MY CHILD:____________________________________________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
ANYTHING ELSE THE TEACHER SHOULD KNOW ABOUT MY CHILD:______________________________________ 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
OR PLEASE GIVE ME A CALL ABOUT MY CHILD: PARENT NAME_________________________________________ 
 
BEST NUMBER TO CALL___________________________________BEST TIME TO CALL_____________________ 
 
 
 
I am available to change home readers on the following day/s: __________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

 
Please return this page to Miss Cresswell as soon as you can. 
   

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Molly Cresswell    Peter Hanlon 
3C Class Teacher    Assistant Principal   
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